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Message from the Guest Editors

Plant-based foods are an important part of the human diet
and a valuable source of natural biologically active
compounds. At present, traditional plant-based foods are
gaining attention from consumers and scientists due to the
latest trends linked to the re-use of natural resources from
the surrounding environment. The knowledge about their
chemical composition, including the presence and
quantity of bioactives that is linked to their biological
activity, allow for the design of new food products with
improved functional properties. Due to the numerous
possible interactions of individual bioactives between
themselves, and between the bioactives and the
constituents of complex food matrices, the evaluation of
their process-moderated functions is crucial for the
influence on health and disease.

In the Special Issue, we welcome original articles and
narrative or systematic reviews on the impact of food
matrix, food processing, and human digestion on the
structure and function of the bioactive compounds
composing plant-based foods products including
botanicals, raw foods, processed foods, functional foods,
food supplements, food-based powders, plant by-
products, and medicinal plants.
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Message from the Editor-in-Chief

Foods (ISSN 2304-8158) is an open access and peer
reviewed scientific journal that publishes original articles,
critical reviews, case reports, and short communications on
food science. Articles are released monthly online, with
unlimited free access. Currently, Foods has been indexed
by the Science Citation Index Expanded (SCIE - Web of
Science), PubMed, and Scopus. Our aim is to encourage
scientists, researchers, and other food professionals to
publish their experimental and theoretical results as much
detail as possible. We therefore invite you to be one of our
authors, and in doing so share your important research
findings with the global food science community.
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